
 

 

2019 EAGLES RESERVE LANDSCAPING PROJECT 

 

Your HOA Board has approved plans and received bids from several landscape 
design firms to upgrade the landscaping in our community. A decision was made 
to retain a landscape designer associated with Westcoast Landscape and Lawns, 
the company that maintains our grounds.   

Plans include a new design for our entrance area and a complete renovation of 
the pool landscaping, as well as the addition of pavers to the pool apron.  

The fronts of all homes will also be upgraded.  The home designs will be 
individually coordinated using existing plants that are cohesive with the enhanced 
look desired.  Work on homes will be done in stages, with several buildings being 
done at once, beginning with the first three villas and townhomes on August 26, 
2019.  

In addition, Foxtail palms will replace every other Washingtonian palm along the 
streets. 

 

August 2019 


